
The Peace Psychologist, Fall/Winter 2020 | VOLUME 29, ISSUE 2 
 

 

From: Joseph Trimble 
Sent: Sunday, December 13, 2020 1:14 AM 

  

Good day colleagues and I trust this note finds you all safe and well in 
these troublesome times. 

The American Psychological Association’s Division 48,  the Society for the 
Study of Peace, Conflict, and Violence newsletter editorial team for The 
Peace Psychologist has just published the Fall/Winter 2020 issue to this 
webpage: http://peacepsychology.org/the-peace-psychologist. Robin Lynn 
Treptow is the newsletter Editor. 

Among many interesting and informative articles and stories my friend and 
colleague Antonio Jinenez-Luque and I have an article in there 
titled, Peace Leadership and Cultural Diversity: Considerations for Our 
Common Future. We hope you find the article useful and of interest. 

With appreciation, 

--Joseph T. 

  

Joseph E. Trimble, PhD 

648 Clark Road. 

Bellingham, WA 98225 
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